
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes June 13th, 2018 

 
 
The June 2018 monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held on 
Wednesday, June 13th, 2018 in the Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center.  The 
members of the Park and Recreation Board in attendance included:  Mary Beth Meehan, Angelo 
Grasso, Kim Greene and Al Quasti.   Also in attendance were Greg Reiff Public Works Foreman, and 
Floyd S. Shaffer Community and Recreation Center Director. 
 
 

June 2018 Regular Monthly Meeting 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Vice-Chair Meehan Brooks called the June meeting to order at 7:35pm. 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Mr. Quasti made a motion to approve the May 9th, 2018 minutes and Mr. Grasso seconded the motion.  
The approval was unanimous. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
There was no public comment at this time of the meeting.   
 
PARK ACTIVITY/PUBLIC WORKS UPDATE 
 
Mr. Reiff discuss several Eagle Scout projects that are being completed in the Parks.   

1) Trail mapping and coordination of the system continues.  New Kiosks will be 
installed 

2) Eagle Scouts have repaired Walking bridges along the trail system. 
 
Tennis court resurfacing is underway at the Rose Twig courts. 
 
Removal of Ash trees continues at Zehr.  Mr. Reiff stated that the tree removal project in quite large 
and extensive. 
 
Detailed information of other project were provided in the Parks Department May Report.  
 
 
 
 



 
RECREATION UPDATE 
Community and Recreation Center Director, Floyd Shaffer discussed the May 2018 activity at the CRC.  
Details were provided in the Recreation monthly report.  
 
NEW BUSINESS / OLD BUSINESS 
 
 Disc Golf 
 
Township resident, Mr. Chuck Vesay with the assistance of resident Chuck Ziegler, presented an 
updated diagram for a “senior friendly” Disc Golf tract that included yardages for the nine hole layout.  
The proposed course goes around the cornfield area of the Henning’s tract and does not appear to 
infringe on the cornfield itself.  Mr. Vesay also provided a draft of possible rules and regulations for 
the course. 
 
The Board discussed the proposal and on a motion by Mr. Quasti and a second by Mr. Grasso decided 
to cancel the July 2018 monthly Meeting. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Instead of the monthly meeting the Park Board will meet in the Henning Field area of Windlestrae to 
walk the Mr. Vesey’s proposed disc golf layout and ultimately make a recommendation to the Board 
of Supervisors.   
 
The day and time of the “Field Trip” will be Wednesday, July 11th @ 7:00pm 
 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

There being no further business, on a motion by Ms. Greene and a second by Mr. Quasti, the 

meeting was adjourned at 7:55pm.   

The next monthly meeting of Parks and Recreation Board will take place on Wednesday August 8th 

2018 at 7:30PM.   

 

 

Submitted by: Floyd S. Shaffer, Community & Recreation Center Director 

 


